
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  April 2, 2024 
 
Charlevoix Township is pleased to announce, we have contracted Little Traverse Disposal to 

provide our community wide curbside trash clean up this year. Clean up will start May 6th, 

2024, and run through the week. 

 
To maintain efficiency the following is being requested of our residents: 

● Pick up is limited to RESIDENTIAL addresses only.  
● Trash amount is limited to 2 cubic yards per address. 

○ 3 feet high x 3 feet wide x 6 feet long or 
○ Size of standard pickup truck to the top of the bed rails  

● Smaller items should be placed in a container, if you wish to keep the container please 
write “SAVE” on the outside of the container. 

●  Items should be placed on curbside, not in the road or ditches by Monday May 6th at 
6:00am and only “ONE” stop per home. 

● Please separate metal items from other trash or rubbish. 
● Please keep the weight of all containers to a safe lifting capacity. 
● Piles of construction debris must be placed in containers. 

Items not accepted during clean up: 

Paint cans unless paint is dried, and the lid is off the container. Paint mixed with absorbent can 
be taken. 

● Windows larger than 5 feet in any direction. 
● Chemicals 
● Yard Debris or Brush 
● Burn Barrels with Ashes Inside 
● Bulk Liquids (Fryer Grease, Oils, Solvents) 
● Tires will only be accepted if they are cut in half.  
● All Freon Appliances MUST HAVE FREON REMOVED AND CERTIFIED TAGGED 
● Concrete- No large pieces and rubble needs to be in a container that can be lifted safely. 
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